INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Doug Woodcock/Josh Hackett

FROM: Kerry Kavanagh

DATE: 10-29-10

RE: G-17399 Food for Lane County -- does well construction request submitted by

Springfield Utility Board (SUB) received 8-5-10 change GW review?

Please see attached 8-5-10 letter from Bart McKee, with SUB, regarding his request for specific
well construction parameters as a way to preserve the quality of the ground water reservoir that
supplies SUB’s drinking water supply.

Does Bart McKee’s letter change your ground water review in any way?

Please send your written response to me along with the file.

Thanks.




